
The Federal Communications Commission requires that this notice be provided to our customers on an annual basis.

Say DO-NOT CALL
To Unwanted Telemarketers
A national Do-Not-Call Registry has been established to address unwanted
telemarketing calls. The registry applies to all telemarketers, with the exception 

and political organizations. Commercial telemarketers are not allowed to call you 
if your number is listed on the registry.

Consumers may register their residential and wireless telephone numbers on the national Do-Not-Call Registry at no cost,  
either by telephone or via the Internet. To register by telephone, call 1.888.382.1222. For TTY, call 1.866.290.4236.

You must call from the telephone number you wish to register. You also may register, or obtain additional information at  
www.donotcall.gov. Inclusion of your telephone number on the national Do-Not-Call Registry will be effective 31 days following
your registration. Your number will remain on the registry permanently. You can also remove your number from the list at any time.


